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ATTENTION RESIDENTS, FAMILIES and GUESTS

[bookmark: _GoBack]As of Friday, March 13 at 8:00AM, Governor Carney is declaring a State of Emergency for all of Delaware due to the increased prevalence of coronavirus.
It has been recommended by American Health Care Association and National Center for Assisted Living Facilities that communities strictly limit visitation to the staff and personnel providing care for the residents.
We understand that this is a stressful time with the number of stories that arise daily as the spread of the virus evolves.  However, these are the best steps that we can ensure the health and safety of your loved ones who are of the highest risk of fatality from the outbreak.
Please consider using alternative methods of communicating with your loved one, by phone, face time, or video chat.  As this restriction continues, we will look into additional options and assistance to provide communication.
Again, we will continue to post the most up-to-date Campus announcements through our website: 
https://www.kutzseniorliving.org/who-we-are/coronavirus-campus-updates.html
Should you have further questions, please contact:
 Administrator, Jessica Bannan jbannan@kutzseniorlivng.org 
or Executive Director, Felisha Alderson falderson@kutzseniorliving.org 
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